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ICYMI: Heller Speaks On the End Pay Discrimination Through Information Act 

(Washington, D.C.) – On the Senate floor today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke about the Paycheck Fairness Act (S. 3220) and his alternative legislation, the End Pay Discrimination Through Information Act (S. 3256). Heller’s legislation would protect employees who are trying to determine whether or not they are experiencing pay discrimination.  
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“This legislation [Paycheck Fairness Act] opens the door to frivolous lawsuits, which already cost our economy billions of dollars a year. Legitimate cases that could be addressed under the current system would be lost in a flood of suits initiated by lawyers hoping to win a few large judgments.  These lawsuits, if successful, could transfer billions of dollars from employers to trial lawyers.  
“The End Pay Discrimination Through Information Act provides anti-retaliation and whistleblower protections that both sides should be able to agree upon.  My legislation is a solution within the existing framework of our legal system that does not provide a handout to trial lawyers, as the underlying bill would do. My bill also recognizes the role of women in the American workforce, and the fact that an increasing number of U.S. households depend on the income of a working woman…”
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